
After-school Activity Clubs -  the last week for clubs is week 

commencing 28th November.  There will be no clubs held 

during December.  New clubs will commence in January. 
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Autumn 4                                              5th November 2021                                                                                                
Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your contribution to the harvest collection, the donations 

were gratefully received by the Ashmore Park Food Bank. 

Thank you to all families who have supported us with Morrisons grow 

tokens. Despite Morison's not being a local shop for us, we have managed 

to collect sufficient tokens to help us prepare for a gardening project next 

Spring.  

Well done to our Year 3 children and staff on a successful class trip to 

Edgmond Hall. This is the first time that we have visited this venue, which 

provided the opportunity to learn stone age survival skills, including making 

dens and fires to keep warm. The children would thoroughly recommend it 

to others. 

As this week sees the celebrations of Divali and bonfire night. We extend 

good wishes to all our families. We hope your celebrations will give you the 

chance to enjoy time together as a family. Please stay safe whilst 

enjoying fireworks and bonfires.  

Miss Sharma 

Friday 12.11.21 Year 1 visit to Cannock Chase Museum 

Thursday 18.11.21 
Reception - Year 6 Pupil Flu Nasal          

Vaccinations  

Friday 19.11.21 Inset Day 

Monday 06.12.21 Christmas Day in school  

Wk. com - Monday 

13.12.21 

Christmas Service, parties & nativity - 

more information to follow 

Friday 17.12.21 Break-up for Christmas holiday 

Tuesday 04.01.22 
Reception - Year 6 classes return to 

school - Spring Term 

Thursday 06.01.22 Nursery return to school - Spring Term 

Borrowed Clothing 

We carry a limited amount of spare clothing for use in school, we 

therefore request that if your child has borrowed any clothing in the 

past few weeks, could you please return it to school (washed) as 

soon as possible.  Thank you 

If your child has any of these 3 coronavirus (COVID-19) symptoms, even if mild, please book a polymerase chain reaction (PCR) test for 
them as soon as possible: 

• a high temperature 

• a new, continuous cough 

• Loss of or change to their sense of smell or taste 
They will need to isolate until negative result of PCR test is received (Lateral Flow test results will not be accepted as an alternative) 
 
If children present with symptoms at school you will be contacted to collect them and arrange a PCR test before they can return. (it is 

essential that we have up to date contact numbers in the event of an emergency) 
 
IN ADDITION, DUE TO HIGH CASE LEVELS IN THE CITY, THE PUBLIC HEALTH TEAM HAVE ADVISED SCHOOLS…. 

that any pupil unwell enough not to attend school for any illness (even if not a typical Covid symptom) also accesses a PCR test or not 

attend school  for 48 hours after symptoms stop. 

Christmas Day  at Wood End - Monday 6th December 

Pupils will be able to wear their Christmas jumper on this day for 
a £1.00 donation to charity.  Please pay using your Pay360           
account online in the Events section. 
Christmas dinner - to ensure that we order enough supplies, 
please order your child’s Christmas meal before Friday 26th           
November.  Please pay/order online using your Pay360 account in 
the Events section.  The cost is £2.20 per meal.  If your child                
receives free school meals, please also order your child’s meal 
online before this date. 
 

Turkey, sausage and stuffing 

Cheese parcel (V) 

Carrots, sprouts and gravy 
 

Christmas Ice cream Pots 

Christmas Pudding and Vanilla Sauce 

Poppies - we will be selling poppies for the Royal British 

Legion again this year. These will be available to buy at 

breaktime in the school library.  Years 1, 2 & 3 on Monday 

and Year 4, 5 and 6 on Tuesday.  Please bring the correct 

money as no change can be given. 

Poppies - minimum 20p          Zip pulls - 50p 

Poppy reflectors - 50p            Wristbands - £1.00 

Thank  you for your support. 


